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Comments: Hello I think this proposition/plan for this "roller coaster" is both incredibly unnecessary and

disrespectful to indigenous people of Santa Fe and their relationship to Sandia Peak. These types of decisions

cannot be made without their voices heard, along with everyone else in Santa Fe county. The notion that this

mountain is being further stripped of its relationship to indigenous peoples because of something as shallow and

recreational as a roller coaster is further disheartening. Who needs a roller coaster in Santa Fe? Nobody. It

cheapens this town and the people who live here and have lived here long before anyone else. Please do not go

forward with this plan as it will also jeopardize the environment and cause chaos and disturbance to all the

wonderful plants and animals that call home the mountains. The ski mountain is enough, there shouldn't be

anything else up there.   


